
Florida has the fourth-largest 

economy in the United States, 

yet currently ranks 49th in Medicaid 

spending to provide services for 

individuals with intellectual and 

developmental disabilities. 

Such services, including personal 

care, are critical for the survival 

of thousands of Floridians.

Keep individuals 
in their community 
and out of costly 
institutions

Ensure yearly 
increases in utilization

Transition 10% of 
individuals off the 
waitlist each year

Increase provider 
rates for all personal 
support services

Steer clear 
of for-profit 
managed care

THE RIGHT 
THING TO DO:

WAIVER
iBudget
SAVE

BECAUSE IT’S THE RIGHT THING TO DO.
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Please Save the 

iBudget Waiver...

because it’s 
the 

right thing 
to do.


